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NOTICE OF DETERMINATION 
 

Notice to all Registered Participants (Participants) under the National Gas Rules (NGR) 

 

This notice advises all Participants and other interested stakeholders on AEMO’s decision to amend the: 

 Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement 

The changes to Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement seek to: 

• Outline the process that GSH members must follow to cancel a restricted trading arrangement. 

• Outline the timing and steps AEMO will follow on receipt of a request to cancel a restricted trading 

arrangement.  

Consultation on changes to the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement concluded on 12 November 2021. 

AEMO received no submissions in response to the IIR.  

The changes will be incorporated in version 15.2 of the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement. As required 

by the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement clause 3.4(c) (i), AEMO informs Participants that version 15.2 

of the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement will be effective from 16 November 2021.  

 

Notice Date: 15 November 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


